
Find out more about RNR at www.AT.govt.nz/RailRebuild. Plan your journey at www.AT.govt.nz/JourneyPlanner from 12 March. 

Station closures and changes for trains – 20 March 2023 to January 2024 

 

The Rail Network Rebuild (RNR) is an upgrade of Auckland’s rail network. When this work is finished and City Rail Link is open, 
Auckland will have more frequent, reliable trains and faster journeys.  

RNR Stage 2 will run from 20 March 2023 until January 2024. During Stage 2:  

• Sylvia Park, Panmure, Glen Innes, Meadowbank and Ōrākei stations will be closed 

• Eastern Line trains will run between Manukau and Britomart at peak times using the Southern Line (via Newmarket) 

• At off-peak times, Eastern Line trains will run between Manukau and Ōtāhuhu only  

• Onehunga Line trains will run between Onehunga and Penrose only at peak times 

• At off-peak times, Onehunga Line trains will run between Onehunga and Britomart.  

 

http://www.at.govt.nz/RailRebuild
http://www.at.govt.nz/JourneyPlanner


Find out more about RNR at www.AT.govt.nz/RailRebuild. Plan your journey at www.AT.govt.nz/JourneyPlanner from 12 March. 

Getting to and from Glen Innes Station from 20 March 2023 until January 2024 

 

Our school’s nearest station is Glen Innes. Glen Innes Station will be closed from 20 March 2023 until January 2024 for RNR Stage 
2, but the station will be served by Rail Replacement Buses and regularly scheduled public buses.  

 

The following table suggests ways of travelling from Glen Innes to other busy stations. There are similar options for travel to Glen 
Innes Station.  

 

To get to -  Take this bus from Glen Innes Station - 

Britomart Tāmaki Link 

76 

Rail Bus Glen Innes Express (RBGX) 

Rail Bus East (RBE) 

75 to Newmarket, then transfer to a train 

Manukau, Ōtāhuhu and Southern Line stations south of Ōtāhuhu Rail Bus East (RBE) to Ōtāhuhu, then transfer to a train 

Sylvia Park 74 

Rail Bus East (RBE) 

Panmure 74 

744 

Rail Bus East (RBE) 
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